
Spring Break 2022

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

      In math we will begin learning to 
add and subtract with regrouping.  
Math homework will be telling time.
     In social studies we will learn 
about the different branches of 
government, especially the role of 
each branch and where the people 
do their work.

OUR LEARNING

We are in need of more 
tissue, paper towel 

and sanitizing wipes.  If 
you are able, please 
send some in after 

spring break.  

Thank you so much!

Supplies Needed

OUR LEARNING
     Spring break is here!  I hope 
your family has a safe & relaxing 
week, whether you are traveling 
near or far.  School resumes on 
Monday, April 4th.
     The week of April 4 we will 
study words with different 
spellings of long e, learn new 
non-fiction text skills in SUPER 
magazine, and begin to write 
our African animal research 
project.
     After break, the four parts of 
the Mass will continue to be our 
focus in religion.  We will learn 
about the Liturgy of the 
Eucharist.  Please practice the 
Sign of the Cross and Morning 
Offering prayers with your 
student.  You’ll find the words 
attached.


